
From: Tracy Sharpe <tsharpe@sos.sc.gov>
To: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

Peters, HalHalPeters@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/4/2016 3:39:33 PM
Subject: State Treasurer's Bond

Good Afternoon,
Back in July 22, 2015, I sent an email about who at the Governor’s Office would keep the State Treasurer’s Bond.
The  Statute 8-3-140 requires the bond of the State Treasurer shall be filed with the Governor.
I know you have responded in the past that you were trying to get an Attorney General’s opinion on this.
Have you got any response from them?
 
Thanks
 
Tracy C. Sharpe, Director
Authentications, Notaries, Boards and Commissions
Office of the Secretary of State
1205 Pendleton Street
Suite 525
Columbia, SC 29201
tsharpe@sos.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-6045
Notaries 803-734-2512
Fax: 803-734-1614
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, contains information from the South Carolina 
Secretary of State’s Office that may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended to be for the use of the 
individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or 
distribute this message.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender 
only" email and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.
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